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31 October 2013 

 
Dear Mr Hall 
 
CONSULTATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE LAND REGISTRATION ETC. 
(SCOTLAND) ACT 2012 
 
I refer to the above consultation. 
 
This is a response for the Queen’s and Lord Treasurer’s Remembrancer who is an office-
holder in the Scottish Administration. 
 
I am content with this response be made public. 
 
I am responding specifically to questions 42-43 as follows: 
 

Question 42 – the QLTR agrees that the rules should make further provision 
regarding a minimum period for notification to take place prior to a prescriptive 
claimant’s application being submitted. 
 
Question 43 – the QLTR also agrees that 60 days is a suitable period. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Andrew Brown 
Solicitor to the QLTR 
 
Direct email – Andrew.Brown@copfs.gsi.gov.uk 
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